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Communication from Donald W. Stever inquiring as to whether or not the City of Concord has undertaken a
ground water supply analysis to determine the capacity of the underlying ground water aquifer in East Concord;
as well as requesting that, if not, one be completed prior to approving any more subdivision applications for
properties in the area.
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